
From: webteam@oeb.ca [mailto:webteam@oeb.ca]  
Sent: Monday, December 11, 2017 12:20 PM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2017-12-11 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2017-0224, EB-2017-0255, EB-2017-0275 
 
-- Name -- 
Pete MacNeil 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
Will the cost associated with the recovery of the cap and trade program be taxable and why are the 
companies not contesting these costs with the provincial governments which we know is nothing more 
than another tax grab by the Liberal governments. 
 
 




